NOV 0 1 1984

Duke Power Company

ATTN: M. H. B. Tucker, Vice President
Nuclear Production Department

422 South Church Street

Charlotte, NC 28242

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: REPORT NOS. 50-413/84-87 AND 50-414/84-38

On August 26 - September 25, 1984, NRC inspected activities authorized by NRC
License Nos. NPF-24 and CPPR-117 for your Catawba facility. At the conclusion of
the inspection, the findings were discussed with those members of your staff
identified in the enclosed inspection report. .

Areas examined during the inspection are identified in the report. Within these
areas, the inspection consisted of selective examinations of procedures and
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observation of activities
in progress.

The inspection findings indicate that certain activities violated NRC require-
ments and other activities appeared to deviate from licensee commitments,
applicable codes, guides, or standards approved by the NRC. The violations and
deviations, with pertinent references and elements to be included in your
response, are presented in the enclosed Notices.

Your attention i; invited to unresolved items identified in the inspection
report. These matters will be pursued during future inspections.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and enclosures
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office
by telephone within 10 days of the date of this letter and submit written
application to withhold information contained therein within 30 days of the
date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements
of 2.790(b)(1).

The responses directed by this letter and the enclosures are not subject to the
clearance procedures of the Office of Manajement and Budget issued under the
Paperwork Reduction Act of 1980, PL 96-511.

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us.

Sincerely,

59
“
B3R°ABGCK 03600413
a John A. Olshinski, Director

Division of Reactor Projects

Enclosures: (See page 2)
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Enclosures:

1. Nutice of Violation

2. Notice of Deviation

3. Inspection Report Nos. 50-413/84-87
and 50-414/84-38

cc w/encls:
R. L. Dick, Vice President - Construction
J. W. Hampton, Station Manager

bcc w/encls:
James L. Kelley, Chairman
Atomic Safety and Licensing Board
Dr. Paul W. Purdom
Administrative Judge
Dr. Richard F. Foster
Administrative Judge
Robert Guild, Esq.
Palmetto Alliance
Jesse L. Riley
Carolina Environmental Study Group
NRC Resident Inspector
G. Johnson, ELD
Document Control Desk
State of South Carolina

*NOTE FOR CONCURRENCES, PLEASE SEE ATTACHED SHEET
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